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Mar 12 2023 make fun creating is about making fun
not perfect looking projects if you ve got some
time to kill and an old toilet roll this blog is
for you read it for inspiration fun or to get
detailed but playful blueprints on how to build
cool stuff from the things around you
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caring trying too hard is the antithesis of cool
approach everything with a been there done that
nonchalance don t get flustered in chaotic
situations
class blinkmybrain Nov 08 2022 welcome to the art
of making cool sh t a unique online program
created especially for designers animators and all
kind of artists who are looking to enhance their
creative direction skills with a dash of naughty
sauce and a whole lot of problem solving prowess
15 amazing diy things you can make at home youtube
Oct 07 2022 by upgrading your old things consuming
less and producing less garbage you make this
world a better place learn how to make adorable
lampshade out of practically nothing a cool
stylish
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